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26 April 2021 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

The time is fast approaching when we will say goodbye to Year 11, it doesn’t seem that long 

since your child joined us five years ago! We are writing to you to let you know about two ways 

in which your child can celebrate and remember their time here at BBEC.  

 

Year 11 Leavers’ Hoodies 

Each year we offer the opportunity for our Year 11 students to 

order a Leavers’ Hoodie as a lasting reminder of their time at 

BBEC. The back will feature the number 21 made up of the 

names of all students in the year group who have consented. You 

will have received a text with the link to the questionnaire for 

this. On the front left hand side, the school logo will be 

embroidered and on the right your child’s name or initials.   

 

If students would like to order a hoodie, please visit: 

https://gdbclothing.co.uk/shop/buttershaw-busines-enterprise-

college/bbe001-year-11-2021-leavers-hoodie/ 

 

Once on the site, please select the tab for BBEC and follow the on screen instructions. Payment 

is made directly to the company via the website order. Hoodies will be sent to school and we 

will hand these out before the end of term.  

 

If your child is not sure which size to order, we will have some sample hoodies in school so they 

can try them on and decide.  

 

The deadline to order hoodies by is Monday 3 May 2021 to allow time for printing and delivery.  

 

Year 11 Prom 

We are pleased to say that we have provisionally booked our Year 11 Prom for Friday 2 July 

2021 from 7.30pm to 11.30pm at Cedar Court Hotel, Bradford. As long as the government’s 

road map continues to progress as anticipated, the prom should be able to go ahead. If 

government guidelines change, we may sadly have to cancel it. We are hoping this does not 

happen but must bear this in mind. 
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In order for students to be able to attend prom, there are some criteria they must meet. 

Between Tuesday 20 April 2021 and the date year 11 leave, they need to ensure they have: 

 

 No more than 30 negative behaviour points* 

 Attendance of 96% or more* 

 

*Please note, school reserves the right to cancel a student’s prom ticket at our discretion.  

 

Furthermore, students can also secure themselves a discount on prom tickets by having: 

 

 100% attendance and 0 behaviour points = a free ticket 

 98%+ attendance and 0 behaviour points = £20 discount 

 96%+ attendance and 0 behaviour points = £10 discount 

 

Anyone who does not fall into these categories will pay £30 each for their ticket.  

 

As this is a special occasion, we would like students to dress smartly. We do however realise 

that given the circumstances this year, this has been booked at short notice and still isn’t 

guaranteed to go ahead. Therefore, we do not expect parents and carers to go out and spend 

large amounts of money.  

 

Students are welcome to wear a full formal prom outfit, or can wear smart clothes they already 

have. If your child would like to go to the prom but you have concerns about finance, please 

contact either Miss White or Mrs Ford.  

 

Tickets will go on sale from 28 May 2021 and can be bought via Parent Pay. If your child is 

eligible to go, you will have the link on there to be able to buy the ticket. The price of the ticket 

will include any discount earned by your child. In the event that prom is cancelled due to 

changes in government guidelines, a full refund will be issued.  

 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us via email. 

 

Yours failthfully 

 

 

Miss M White    Mrs R Ford 

Head of Year 11    Assistant Head of Year 11 

mlw@buttershaw.net   rca@buttershaw.net 
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